
Dear Parents,

As the holiday season approaches, we'd love for you to join us in bringing
some festive cheer to our school community. St. Jarlath's Parent Support
Group is organising a Coffee Morning and Santa Run – events that promise to
add a touch of joy to our community.

The Coffee Morning, open to everyone, will be hosted in O’Neills GFC hall on
Sunday 10th December. A big thank you to O’Neills GFC for letting us use
their facilities and for their continued support. Your presence is most welcome.
Donations for the coffee morning can be made at the door and contributions of
some baked goods would be fantastic. Your support will go a long way in
making this event a success. The coffee morning will run from 9:30 am to
12:30 pm, including a Santa Run at 10:30 am. Tickets can be purchased on
our new website https://friendsofstjarlaths.com/.

The Santa Run is a fun family activity, and we encourage families, relatives,
and friends of St. Jarlath's to join in. Just make sure your kids are registered,
accompanied by an adult, and have their tickets. Safety is key, and there'll be
stewards to guide everyone along the route.

For the kids, we'll have an arts and crafts corner in the hall where they can
decorate a Christmas decoration for their own home or for the village
Christmas tree. We're also setting up a sweet stall with Christmas sweet
cones at £2 each. And don't worry, there'll be complimentary hot chocolates or
juice for the little ones.

Your support, whether you drop by or contribute, means a lot to us. Let's make
this fundraiser a success and create some festive memories for our St.
Jarlath's community.

Warm regards,

Friends of St. Jarlath’s Parent Support Group

https://friendsofstjarlaths.com/

